
 

 
 

Minutes | 6 August 2020  

  
Menheniot Parish Council held an Extraordinary Public Meeting on Thursday 6 August 2020 in the Parish Hall, 
East Road. There were present: Cllrs Jerry Tucker (Chair); Eve Easterbrook (Vice Chair); Nathan Pearce; 
Tony Ball; Sean Smith; Tony Clarke. 
 
Clerk to the Council: John Hesketh. There were no members of the public in attendance 
 

Minute  Agenda Item  

96/2019 Chairman’s Welcome  

97/2019 Apologies for Absence  
Received from Cllrs Hooper; Cade and Mulford. 

98/2019 Members’ Declarations  
No interests declared or dispensations requested. 

99/2019 
 

Public Participation  
There were no members of the public in attendance 

100/2019 Co-option of new councillors  
Mr Justin Malkin attended as a prospective councillor for the parish. Mr Malkin explained that 
he has a special interest in the local environment, especially in those issues that impact on 
road safety. He has experience of working as part of a team and staff training. It was 
RESOLVED to co-opt Mr Malkin as parish councillor. Proposed Cllr Clarke. Seconded Cllr 
Tucker. All agreed. Mr Malkin signed his Declaration of Acceptance of Office. The Chair 
welcomed Cllr Malkin to the council.  
 
The Clerk reminded the meeting that there is currently one remaining vacancy for a 
councillor. If residents are interested in making application for this post, they are asked to 
contact the Clerk’s Office. 
 

101/2019 Meeting closed – 1935 

 


